September 14th to 16th,2006 Bahia Othon Palace Hotel

Salvador, May 24th, 2006

To Dr. RICHARD BURT

Dear Dr. RICHARD BURT,

The Organizing Committee of 1st INTERNATIONAL SYMPOSIUM ON STEM CELLS, that will take place from September 14th to 16th ,2006 in Salvador, Bahia, Brazil, at the Bahia Othon Palace Hotel, has the honor of inviting you to join the scientific program of our event.

We are looking forward to meeting you in September.

Sincerely yours,

Dr. RICARDO RIBEIRO DOS SANTOS President of Symposium